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65A Grovenor   

THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO.  L908 
To:  customer service manager          

Dated: 17th december 1999
Dear sir/manager,
I am writing to thank you and your team for compiling the ‘Muslim directory’. I have been using the names and addresses of organisations and institution to offer copies of my booklet ‘PRACTICAL ISLAMIC ADVICE’ without your lists, I would have to spent many hours searching telephone directories – such as BT and ‘yellow pages’ and even then, I am sure many addresses will not be found, as some organisations are very recent, or may have withheld their details.

Unfortunately, I was not able to obtain the 1998-99 edition (I was asked to try Rolex Books on Wilmslow Road, Manchester, but was informed that their allocation of a mere 500 copies had long been distributed!). I am currently borrowing the copy of someone who has read my literature; will you please post a copy for me? In return, I am sending you my booklet. Please feel free to make as many copies as you want of it.

Wa salaam,

Yours sincerely, Dr Umar Azam     
